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Acad 24-25/Cir- 03/ 11th June, 2024         

                               

Dear JPS families,  
 
Greetings! 
 
 

                                    “Transform Your Aspirations into Achievements!" 

 
 1.  With great pleasure we announce the realization of your long-awaited aspiration. 

2. JPS, steadfast in its dedication to equipping students for the future, has thoughtfully deliberated  

              and chosen to commence for Foundational courses.   

3. In contrast to institutions with exorbitant fees, JPS is extending this coaching opportunity to its   

              students at no additional cost as part of their academic curriculum. 

4. Comprehensive study materials will be provided to facilitate your preparation. 

5. Classes are scheduled to commence on June 18th, from 3:30 to 4:30 pm. 

                     (Only on TUESDAYS, THURSDAYS and FRIDAYS) 

6.  Students who are Interested to enroll for the same kindly meet the principal in person on or  

               before 14th June2024. 

 

 

Regards  

 

Tr. Saravanan Thiyagarajan  

 

Principal  

 
 


